To, Date : 02/06/2016
Mr. Muzaffar Hussain,

M.L.C.

Miraroad (E),

Thane — 401 107.

Sir,

SUB : A Letter of thanks to you for the magnanimous
help from your side.

I the undersigned Ashish C Kadam a resident of Miraroad am very grateful to you.
I would like to thank you very much for the magnanimous help from you and your
trust towards my family and myself, for my mother Mrs. Sangeeta C Kadam who
was being hospitalized and went through a Neuro Surgery in Wockhard Hospital,
Miraroad.

It wouldn’t have been feasible without you. Thanking you and your trust once
again for such a large amount of money, for your time, consideration and kindness.

May God Bless you and your family.
Regards,

Yours faithfully,

/
Ashish C Kadam.



